MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

The Oswego chapter of United University Professions and the SUNY Oswego campus administration agree that September 7, 2020 will be a day of instruction and that this action does not set a precedent for future years. We agree to this change in practice regarding Labor Day for 2020 only for the following reasons:

- There is a plan in place to reduce density of the student population to combat the Novel COVID-19 virus;
- SUNY Oswego will end its fall 2020 semester, face-to-face instruction on November 25, two full weeks prior to its normal conclusion date;
- SUNY Oswego and the UUP Oswego Chapter agree that allowing a teaching day on Sept 7, 2020 assists in fulfilling the minimum instruction minutes and keeps our students on campus without the enticement of a three-day weekend

Deborah F. Stanley

President, SUNY Oswego

William Canning

Oswego Chapter President, UUP

Respectfully signed and agreed to on August 12, 2020, by